
Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route #8, Old Reciever Rd. 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dec. 3, 1974 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I noted a story in the Frederick Post, Dec. 2, 1974, 

concerning your writings relating to the assassination of 

President John F. Kennedy. 

Certainly, many of us have doubts as to what really happened 

on the day of Kennedy's assassination. So, it is with much 

honor that I wish to invite you to speak to the Civitan Club 

of Frederick on January 9, 1975 at 6:30 p.m., at the Francis 

Scott Key Hotel. If your wife wishes to attend with you, she 

is more than welcome. 

If this date is not suitable, please let me know as soon as 

possible, so that I may make some other arrangements. Possibly, 

some other Thursday night would be more suitable, if this date 

is unavailable. 

I can be contacted at the following address: 

1312 North Market St. 
Frederick, Md. 21701 	or Phone 662 - 8018 

(after 6 p.m.) 

	

Vejy truly yaw's, 	 1- 

Jon M. Thomas, Pres.-Elect 
Civitan Club of Frederick 


